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Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees Recognize New Principal of Williamson 
Elementary

Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD recognized Lemond Mitchell’s new assignment for the 2022-
2023 school year at the August 8th Board of Trustees meeting.

Lemond Mitchell is the new principal of Dr. Shirley J. Williamson Elementary School. Mr. 
Mitchell most recently served as Associate Principal at Galena Park High School. He has 19 years 
of experience in education. 

A certificate was presented to Mr. Mitchell on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John Moore, 
Superintendent of Schools.

Department of 
Communications 
Services

832.386.1000

Website:
www.galenaparkisd.com

LEADING... LEARNING... SERVING

Pictured: Mrs. Adrian Stephens, Board President; Mr. Lemond Mitchell, Williamson 
Elementary principal; and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools

Story Credits: Elyse Rountree
Photo Credit: Chris Gause


